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Comment Submitted:

Dear BLM, 

While I think it is important to evaluate the environmental impact of all proposed uses of BLM land, I think it is time to move
forward with alternative energy projects such as solar. Please recognize our nation's need to address the growing need for renewable
energy sources. Please stop playing favorites with the coal, gas, and oil industries and give clean, renewable energy an equal
opportunity. 

Sincerely, 
Paul Cooney


